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                                           Phillip's Shop-N-Fill  
                                               Sylacauga, AL. 35150-7418 
May 14, 2003  

Chief  
Regulations and Procedures Division  
Alcohol and Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau  
Washington, D.C. 20091-0221  

To Whom It May Concern:  

RE: TTB Notice Number Four  
As the owner of a small retail store I am greatly concerned that the rules changes being contemplated would have the effect of ruining the product 
line of flavored malt beverages. These new rules would mean the loss of thousands of jobs, and be a slap on the wrist to consumers. We don't deserve 
this!  ���������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������

I know there must be a reasonable solution, if we look hard and work together we will find it. Our economy is thirsting for jobs and stability, lets 
help it along the way, not thwart it. We should look to see how we can all benefit from the resolution.  ������������������������������������������

This proposed rules change is only going to hurt us all. Please help us to find a more reasonable solution, and say no the proposed rules change.  

I would appreciate your thoughts on this issue.  



Phillip Sparks 


